Congratulations to AMT Joe
Smalls on his Retirement

We would like to extend congratulations to CLT Engine Shop
Mechanic Joe Smalls on his recent retirement!

Joe began his career in Pittsburgh in the sheet metal shop and
retired on February 7, 2020, having completed 40 years of
service.

Joe, we hope you will enjoy this next chapter in your life to
the fullest. You are always welcome to come back and visit us
anytime.
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